	City of High Point
	
[image: ]

	
	

	
	

	
	





[bookmark: _GoBack]FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE					        Contact: Jeron Hollis - 336.883.8507  



MUNICIPAL BUILDING CLOSED DUE TO POSITIVE COVID-19 CASE


HIGH POINT, N.C. (June 2, 2020) – A City of High Point City Hall employee has been confirmed to have tested positive for COVID-19. The Municipal Building is being evacuated and is closed to the public to be properly sanitized for the protection of employees as well as the public. Additionally, the City Council meeting scheduled for this evening has been canceled. 

The City of High Point Municipal Building continually followed federal, state and local sanitation guidelines of the facility. City officials are working to reopen the building as soon as safely possible. 



The City of High Point aims to serve as the catalyst for bringing together the community’s human, economic and civic resources for the purpose of creating the single most livable, safe and prosperous community in America.
For more information on the City, visit www.highpointnc.gov.
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